
29/10/2020 

MS Loraine Maguire 
2107 / 10 Sturdee PDE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
lorainemaguire@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE: DA2020/1233

To Whom It May Concern,

I write in support of the Development Application lodged by Harbord Diggers Womens’ Bowling 
Club.

As a former member of the club, I have looked forward to the day when I am able to again 
participate in bowls at the club. I left when the bowling club closed, at which time I was advised 
that it would again be incorporated into the proposed club renovations and rebuild. As the 
years passed, I became impatient for this promise to be fulfilled, as the form of exercise I 
received from bowls was so beneficial to my asthma condition, and overall general physical, 
mental and social wellbeing. I have missed my former bowling partners and the beautiful view 
from the bowling greens. I did not feel I could join another club which offered these unique 
amenities.

I was excited to hear from my former bowling friends that a proposal to develop the bowling 
green has been lodged with council, and I am sincerely hoping that it will not be long before it 
will be operational again. 

I look forward to hearing of a positive finding by the council in the near future. 

Best regards,
Loraine Maguire
2107/10 Sturdee Parade
DEE WHY NSW 2099

Sent: 29/10/2020 10:26:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission


